
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0364 Clar of AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 04/04/2022

Development:

Location :

Replacement of existing signs in approved locations including the high level signs on the western elevation of the 

Drug Substance Building and the northern elevation of the Administration QAQC Building with a halo lit company 

logo and lettering and a face lit company logo and lettering, respectively; the non­illuminated wall mounted 

company sign adjacent to the entrance on the northern elevation of the Administration QAQC Building with non-

illuminated company logo and lettering; the non-illuminated signs on structures on the verge of the Business Park 

estate road to the west of the site; and the signage on the approved internally illuminated structure on the verge 

at the junction of the Business Park estate roads to the north west of the site. The development for retention 

permission consists of the retention of a non-illuminated sign installed on a structure on the verge of the 

Business Park estate road to the west of the site; non-illuminated signs installed on the boundary fence adjacent 

to two of the entrances to the site from the Business Park estate road; non-illuminated traffic direction signs 

installed on traffic sign poles adjacent to the southern entrance into the site and on the verge of the Business 

Park estate road to the west of the site; and a wall mounted non-illuminated sign with company logo and 

lettering adjacent to the entrance on the western elevation to the Central Utility building.

Grange Castle Business Park, Grange, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Sunday 26 June 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

2.1  All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

 Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




